
 

 

 

 

 
 

Important Notice/Student Notice 

Keeping in view the press release by HPU, Shimla dated: 17
th

 August, 

2020 and information shared by Dr J. S.  Negi, Controller of 

Examination that keeping in order of Hon'ble High Court, Shimla that 

there will be no exam tomorrow i.e. 18
th

 August, 2020. 

Further notification regarding exams will be shared by press notice of 

HPU Shimla. 

 

 


